

Environment & Highways Civic Offices, New Road Grays RM17 6SL

Dear Parent/Carer

Road Safety Walk

On **Thursday 13th September 2018** your child's class will be taking part in a short basic Road Safety walk during school time. The walk will be organised and run by Thurrock Council's Road Safety Trainers and is designed to help children to learn about the dangers of the road in their local environment.

I would be grateful if you could complete and return the consent form below indicating whether or not you are willing for your child to participate in this activity.

Talking to your child about their road safety work in school will give you another opportunity to develop your child's safety awareness.

Please ensure your child is appropriately dressed for the season.

To Head Teacher	School
(Please delete as appropriate)	
I/We give / do not give permission for (child's name) to take part in a road safety walk on	
Name	
Signature	
Date	